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Husch Blackwell's Robert Horn 
Receives Inaugural Border Patrol 
Foundation Spotlight Award
The Border Patrol Foundation (BPF) has created the “Robert Horn Spotlight 
Award” to honor Husch Blackwell partner Robert Horn and presented him 
with the inaugural award Friday, September 20, 2019.

The award “recognizes charitable and philanthropic efforts in dedicated 
support of the Border Patrol Foundation’s mission to honor the memory of 
fallen U.S. Border Patrol Agents and provide support and resources to families 
of the Border Patrol’s fallen agents."

Horn serves as BPF’s general counsel and has overseen the organization 
through its beginnings through its current growth.
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